
  

 

URGENT FIELD SAFETY NOTIFICATION 
 
<<DATE>> 
 

Important Information about your Animas® 2020 or Animas® IR1200 Insulin Pump 
 
Dear Animas Pump User: 
 
At Animas, we are committed to continually evaluating and improving where possible the quality and 
reliability of our products.   
 
We want to inform you that the software included in two of our Animas insulin pump models 
(Animas® 2020 and Animas® IR1200) only operates until Midnight on Dec. 31, 2015. After this date, 
these pump models will no longer deliver insulin and will generate Call Service Alarms.  
 
Please be assured that this issue will not affect the pumps’ operation prior to January 1, 2016. This 
end of use date is not currently included in our product labeling. There is no immediate health risk and 
you do not need to take any action at this time. 
 
We are committed to honoring our four-year replacement warranty. If your pump will be under 
warranty as of December 31, 2015, we will provide you with a free replacement pump prior to the end 
of 2015 to ensure your care with pump therapy is not interrupted.   
 
If your pump will be out-of-warranty as of December 31, 2015, an Animas representative will need to 
review with you options for purchasing or upgrading to our latest insulin pump prior to the end of 2015.  
 
Enclosed you will find an important notice regarding this matter.  Please keep this with your Owner’s 
Booklet. Please be sure to keep us informed of your current address so that we can contact you with 
further information in the future. 
 
Should you have any questions or concerns, please call Animas Customer Support at <<COUNTRY 
SPECIFIC>> Thank you for choosing Animas as your partner in pump therapy. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Animas Corporation 

 
 


